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3rd September 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
            

Year 6 – Cycle Training (Bikeability Level 2) 
 
Please find attached information regarding cycle training that we are pleased to be able to offer the 
children in Year 6. The charge for the course is only £15, payable via Parentpay, but free if your 
child is in receipt of free school meals. All bookings must be made via Parentpay, even if your child 
is in receipt free school meals. Children will, of course, need a bike and cycle helmet and if the 
bicycle is to be kept at school all day and a lock.  
 
The course is starting on Monday 17 th September to Friday 21 st September 2.00pm – 3.30pm   
 
Please pay via parentpay and complete the slip at the bottom of this letter returning it to school by 
Friday 7 th September in order that we may confirm the booking with ‘Road Safety Education’, 
Lewes. There are 12 places available which be offered on a first come first served basis. 
  
If your child is already cycling to school without an adult, we would recommend that they 
participate in this training. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Becky Reed 
Headteacher 
 
�……………..……………..……………….�……………………..…..………….……..� 
 

Year 6 Cycling Training (17 th – 21st September) 
 
Child’s name ____________________ 
 
** I have paid/registered via Parentpay  
 
** My Child can cycle home after each training session. 
 
** I will collect my child at 3.30pm each day. 
 
** I have made arrangements for my child to be collected by _____________________________ 
 
** Please delete as appropriate. 
 
 
 
Signed ___________________________________________ Date _________ 


